
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 11 -  Friday 26th November 

Outdoor Days 

On Thursday 2 December we will be having our second outdoor learning day led by Mr Turnham as part of 

his Outdoor Learning project with Aspire Multi Academy Trusts.  He is the Trust’s Outdoor Lead and we are 

making sure  we benefit from his skills and experience. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school dressed appropriately; Comfortable warm clothing, welling-

ton boots, waterproof trousers and waterproof coat, warm hats and scarves.  

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the weekend! We realised yesterday in school that it is a month until the big day…!  We still 

have so much to pack in until the end of term though.  Yesterday we enjoyed a fabulous Outdoor Learning 

day, as you know Mr Turnham is Aspire’s Outdoor Lead and we are so lucky that he is able to inspire our 

children here to learn outside, get creative and develop skills beyond the classroom.  We’re also so lucky to 

have Katie Webb volunteering with us for our outdoor education, thank you Katie—the children loved it. 

Class 3 did some wonderful conservation work in our woodland area, Class 2 made some super giant nature 

picture frames and Class 1 have created some really fun leaf kebabs!  Have a look on our Facebook page for 

some photos from the day.  Part 2 will take place next Thursday 2 December, we’re looking forward to it 

already. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend.  

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 



Dates 

2 December 21—Outdoor Day  

09 December 21 – KS1 Christmas play, evening performance. 

10 December 21 – Christmas jumper day  

14 December 21 – Carol Service  

15 December 21 – Christmas Dinner Day 

20 December 21 – 3 January 22 – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS  

4 January 22 – INSET DAY  

6 January 22— Theatre Royal trip—Aladdin 

18 February 22 – INSET DAY 

21-25 February 22 – HALF TERM  

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee  

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

BBC Children in Need 

Wow! We did amazingly with our fundraising! We were able to donate £174 to the appeal.  Thank you to 

you all for your generosity. 

Class 1’s Christmas Play 

As you  know Covid is playing havoc with bigger gathering in school.  We have taken the decision to hold one 

play on Thursday 9 December at 5pm.  It will be held outside on our playground!  There will be more infor-

mation to follow, see GoogleClassroom. We still intend to go ahead with our Church service however on 

Tuesday 14th December. 

Christmas Dinner  

Our Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 15th December.  We ask that every child has a school lunch on 

this day, please select main meal and dessert choice on ParentPay by Sunday 5 December.  

Lunches for next week need to be ordered by Sunday 28th November at 5pm. 

Christmas Cards 

Children are welcome to bring Christmas cards they have written for their friends and teachers. The cards 

will be collected into a postbox and held for a minimum of 2 days before being given out to recipients.  




